
Massachusetts Bass Federation 
May 2015 Director Meeting 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:30 PM by President Erik Kaplin 
 
Attendance: Missing were A1 Bass, American Eagles, Boston Bass, Forge Pond, Greenwater, Mystic 
Valley 
 
Treasures Report: Pete read his report and listed the bills.  Motion by Wildside, seconded by Tri-Valley.  
Motion passed. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Awards Banquet Report:  Erik gave a report on the Awards Banquet.  See your Director for info. 
 
Tournament Committee:  Dave talked about the Tournament Trail.  If you want in on the Watuppa Pond 
Tournament you must contact Dave ASAP so he can adjust the permit. 
 
Scholarship Report:  There were 4 applicants for this year’s scholarships.  Cut off is June 1st. 
 
Youth Committee:  Bob went over the list of clubs that need to send boats for Whitehall.  All remaining 
clubs must send boats to Cochituate June 27th.  Erik and Bob are going to try to come up with a schedule 
for the 2016 Youth trail now so clubs can avoid those dates if possible. 

State Team:  Next State Team Open is on Winnipesaukee on July 11 it is 
Sponsored by Viscosity Bowstrings and Tepee Archery.  It will be 
launched out West Alton Marine $175.00 per Team, Optional split 
lunker $20.00 

Old Business:  None 
 
New Business:  Next year’s State Championships site.  The nominations are Hudson River, Lake 
Champlain North, Connecticut River at Haddam Meadow, and Lake Winnipesaukee. 
 
Meeting Reminders for next Month.  Vote for State Championship Site narrow to 3. 
 

Meeting will be held at Riverside Gun Club 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM 


